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Aspiration for All 

3rd February 2020 
Important Dates for Spring and Summer Term 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please see below details of important dates and events for the autumn term.  
 
 

Date Time Year Group Event 

Monday 3rd 
February 2020 

 Whole School Road Safety/Parking Campaign  

Thursday 6th 
February  

9-10.30 Year 1 & 2 
Parents 

Family Learning Session – Wellbeing 
Places need to be booked via the parent surveys area of 
the School Spider App. 

Monday 10th 
February  

4pm Whole school Parents/Carers are invited to attend the launch of the 
HPAN (Halton Primary Art Network) exhibition which is 
taking place in the square at Runcorn Shopping City. 

Thursday 13th 
February 

3.15pm All 
Parents/Carers 

Meeting to discuss plans to redevelop the garden and 
pond area. 

Friday 14th 
February 

 Whole School School Closes at normal time for Half Term.  We return on 
Monday 24th February. 

Monday 24th 
February  

Larch 
Class 

Pm Larch Class will be starting swimming lessons at 
Brookvale.  They will continue every Monday afternoon 
until the end of term.   

Tuesday 25th 
February 2020 

10am Beech Class Walking to the Fire Station to take part in the community 
garden event.  If you are available to help out please 
contact Mrs Shepherd. 

Wednesday 26th 
February 

3.30-
6.00pm 

Whole School Parent Progress Meetings – book via School Spider (times 
will open from 10th Feb) 

Thursday 27th 
February 

3.30-
6.00pm 

Whole School Parent Progress Meetings – book via School Spider (times 
will open from 10th Feb) 

Thursday 5th 
March 

All Day Whole School World Book Day – details to follow  

Wednesday 11th 
March 

3.15-
4.15pm 

Whole School PTA Sports Themed Disco – Entrance £2.00 to be paid via 
ParentPay.  Money is needed for snacks. 
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Thursday 12th 
March 

All Day Whole School Each Class is taking part in an anti- bullying session run by 
Active Tigers Taekwon-Do 

Friday 13th 
March  

All Day Whole School Sport Relief Day – Details to follow 

Tuesday 24th 
March 

10am Beech Class Walking to the Fire Station to take part in the community 
garden event.  If you are available to help out please 
contact Mrs Shepherd. 

Tuesday 24th 
March  

3.30-
4.15 

Whole School Spring Messy Hall – Come along with your child and take 
part in a range of spring crafts (details to follow) 

Friday 27th 
March 

All Day Whole School  Non-Uniform Day in exchange for a donation towards the 
Easter Bingo. Donations can be chocolate eggs or a prize 
suitable for the tombola. 

Monday 30th 
March 

 Whole School Send your decorated Easter Egg or Easter Bonnet’s for the 
PTA competition.  (details to follow) 

Tuesday 31st 
March 

5.30pm PTA Easter Bingo – Doors open at 5.30 with eyes down at 
6.00pm.  

Thursday 2nd 
April 

 Whole School Closing date for entries to PTA Easter Competition.  
Judging will take place at 3.30pm 

Friday 3rd April 2.45 Whole School Pupils who have entered the PTA eater competition will 
be parading their entries around the yard at 2.45pm.  
School closed at 3.15 for the Easter holiday.  We will re-
open on Monday 20th April. 

 
Important Summer Term Dates 
 

 Monday 11th May 2020 SATs week for Year 6 

 Friday 22nd May – Close for Half Term return to school Wednesday 3rd June 

 Tuesday 23rd June – KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm 

 Wednesday 24th June – Sports Day 1.30pm 

 Tuesday 14th July – Garden Party 

 Wednesday 22nd July – Last day of Summer Term 
 
All dates and other useful information is recorded on the school spider app.  This can be downloaded from 
the Google Play store or ITunes, search for ‘School Spider’ then select Westfield Primary. 
All messages, news items and newsletters are added onto the app.  It’s important to stay logged in as you 
will only receive messages about your child if you are logged in as a parent.   
 
If you have any issues accessing School Spider please contact Mrs Shepherd. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss S Pope 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 

 


